2008 Fall Rendezvous at Ganges.

As the new WWBA secretary, and with a lot of help from Loretta, I think I'm finally getting a handle on this.

It's always great to get together with people that share an enthusiastic interest in workboats; and the weekend in Ganges was no exception.

The Pot-luck dinner was a veritable feast – served and eaten on the dock for convenience and because there just wasn't enough room on any one vessel for the large number of us. Someone remarked that the line up at the food tables looked a bit like a 'soup-kitchen' – well that 'soup' was good and there was plenty to go around.

Lots of photos were taken – we hope some will get to Patt and Terry to be put on the website.

For details about the AGM please read the Minutes.

Bonnie